
 

 

26th August 2024 

 

We are delighted to announce Anusha Chandra has been chosen as the recipient of the University of South 
Australia Codan Undergraduate STEM Scholarship for Women for 2024. 

This scholarship aims to recognise and encourage talented female students who have a passion for pursuing 
a career in engineering or information technology. As the recipient of this scholarship, Anusha will receive a 
financial contribution to support her studies and the opportunity to undertake a paid work placement at 
Codan. This placement will allow her to gain valuable hands-on experience and further enhance her skills in 
the field. 

Congratulations to Anusha on this achievement. We look forward to welcoming Anusha to Codan in the 
summer to commence her internship.  
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